
To: Josh Moorman 
 
From: Billy Clevenger, Engineering Inspector 
 
RE: Chandler Ridge Phase #2 
 
Date: 11/21/23 
 
Inspection was performed for the 1 year warranty review.  
 
Inspection included Partial Sparrow Ridge, Mellonbrook Way, 
Maplehurst Dr and Scenic Pond Way. 
 
No deficiencies were found and Ph#2 is accepted for 1 year warranty to 
begin and reinspection will be performed 11/21/24 for final acceptance. 
 
 These are my findings as of this date. If you have any questions please 
contact me at (919) 522-9244. 
 
Billy Clevenger 
Engineering Inspector 
 
 
 
 
 
CC: Meredith Gruber     Planning Director 
       Michael Elabarger   Senior Planner 
       Mike Brown              DR Horton 
       Trey Eades                DR Horton 
 
 
 
 


